
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary Spring 1 

19.01.18: Newcastle United Foundation Stop Smoking session for parents (every Friday for 8 weeks) 

05.02.18:  Monthly parents’ coffee morning with Internet Safety Talk, all parents welcome 

09.02.18: School closes at 1.30pm for half term  

19.2.18: School opens at 8.50am, breakfast club as normal at 8.00am  

 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of 2018. I am thrilled to have joined the 

Hawthorn staff as Head Teacher at the start of this term. I look forward 

to working with the staff, children and all of our Hawthorn families in the 

coming weeks. Please join me at our monthly parent coffee mornings – 

the next one is on Monday 5th February at 9am. We will be joined by 

Craig Johnston, an IT consultant who supports us in school. He will lead 

an Internet Safety session for parents. In school we will be doing activities 

based round Internet safety on 6.2.18 for Safer Internet Day. 

                                                                  Jane Dube   

 

Attendance 

Whole school attendance for Autumn Term 95.8% 

Well done to our best attending classes: 

6L with 97.6% 

6P with 97.1%  

65 children achieved 100% attendance for the term. 

How fantastic is that?  

Watch out for a special invitation to our assembly on Friday 

9th February if your child achieved 100% attendance last 

academic year (2016-2017).  

 

 

 

                                             

 

  

 

Before and After School Clubs this half term 
Day Before School (8am) After School (3.30pm) 

Monday Breakfast Club  KS2 Music  
Tuesday Breakfast Club 

Year 1 phonics 
KS2 Choir  
KS1 Hattrick Sports 
Year 2 Science at Centre for Life 

Wednesday Breakfast Club Year 2 Reading  
Thursday Breakfast Club 

KS1 Lego  
KS2 Music 

Friday  Breakfast Club KS2 Music 
 


